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Wingate Summer Residential Soccer Camp 2021 Guidelines 

 

In an effort to provide a safe environment for all Wingate campers we will implement the following guidelines during 

the summer camp series.  These guidelines are fluid, WISA will follow North Carolina Department of Health and 

Human Services, CDC, and Wingate University recommendations.   

 

General Guidelines:  

All campers will be required to provide a negative Covid test taken within the CDC guidelines of 72 hours for PCR test 

and or 24 hours Antigen test prior to arrival on campus. Camper can also provide prove of vaccination instead. 

Regular temperature checks before and after activities and meals. 

Sanitation stations will be available throughout the residence, field sites and cafeteria. 

As mandated by the governing bodies, Face Masks are always mandatory inside buildings unless eating or actively 

participating in athletic activities. 

If necessary, WISA will provide single rooms to campers unless they are rooming with siblings, close friends or 

teammates. This may not be necessary depending on CDC guidelines. 

 

Residence for Camp: Northeast Resident Hall. 

Northeast is a new facility which opened in 2020. It provides a perfect layout for our residential camp needs. It is located 

on the most eastern side of campus and will eliminated exposure to other groups on campus. 

Each team will be placed in a designated hall and access to each floor is limited to those teams. 

Campus services will clean and disinfect the facility daily. 

Sanitation stations will be available on each floor and all common areas will be closed. Individual team meeting rooms 

will be made available. 

 

Dinning Facility: Based on the guidelines at time of camp mealtimes will be staggered and capacity limitations to 

stay below the recommended capacity.  

 

Facilities: WISA will limit the number and areas of usage of University campus outdoor facilities. WISA will only use 

the soccer stadium field and practice intramural field.  As in past years of camps, all other activities will be conducted at 

the Jesse Helms Park.  

 


